
Meeting Minutes 
Lenox Cultural Council 
July 20, 2022 

 

Present:  Arlene D. Schiff, Erin McNamara, Donna Pignatelli, Kimberly Duval 

• The council discussed a survey monkey survey to be sent out to Lenox residents to gather input for 
FY 23 granting priorities and guidelines.  Arlene will finalize the survey and forward to the town 
clerk, Lenox Chamber, Lenox Library and Community Center to ask them to share with their mailing 
list.   The survey will close on August 12 and the results will be compiled for review by the 
committee at an August 17 meeting.  This will provide time for the information on the website to be 
updated prior to the next grant cycle opening in the fall.  
 

• Erin provided the Treasurer’s report.  Of the 22 grants awarded, three organizations have submitted 
reimbursement requests which have been paid out (total of $1,280).  Most events are taking place 
this summer.  Most grant reimbursement requests are submitted in the late fall/early winter.  
 

• The council approved the modification request for Cantilena Chamber Choir to use their grant award 
to perform with the Children’s choir from the community center at the Christmas tree lighting 
ceremony and reception with a proposed continuation of the performances that evening in town.  

 
• The next LCC meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 17 at 7:30 pm to review the results of the 

survey. 

Submitted by Arlene D. Schiff, Chair 
Lenox Cultural Council 


